BIDDENDEN PARISH COUNCIL

2 February 2021

CORRESPONDENCE LIST

5 January – 25 January 2021

RECEIVED

5/1	Temporary Road Closure – Ferry Road, Appledore, Tenterden, 25-26/1
5/1	Email re Great Crested Newt Pond Scheme – Natural England
5/1	Temporary Road Closures – Frogmore Lane, Bonnington, Ashford – 25-26/1
5/1	ABC updated list of parish clerks
5/1	Temporary Closure – Maytham Road, Rolvenden, Tenterden 27-28/1
5/1	Temporry Road Closure 0 Downs Way, Charing, Ashford – 25-29/1
5/1	Daily Update from BOV.UK re Covid-19
6/1	Report on the JTB meeting for the Kalc Ashford Area
6/1	Email from Ashford re Parish Precept requests
6/1	Emergency Road Closue – Smarden Road, Biddenden – 5/1
6/1	Emergency Road Closure – Mabledon Avenue, Ashford – 5/1
6/1	Ashford KALC learning from accidents
7/1	Email re TWBC meeting 11/1
7/1	Email from Kalc re cloud storage
7/1	Urgent Road Closure – Flood Street, Aldington – 6/1
7/1	Local Government Bulletin
7/1	Email re Benenden Neighbourhood Plan x 2
8/1	Email from KALC re Coronavirus scams
8/1	Email from Cllr Hill's office re Members' Grant
8/1	Kalc Legal advice
8/1	Email from Ashford Kalc re Sewage Inland Waters Bill
8/1	Urgent Road Closure – Bridge Rd, Brabourne – 11/1
8/1	Urgent Road Closure – Bell Lane, Biddenden – 18/1
8/1	KALC training events
8/1	Census 2021
8/1	ABC Leader Briefing not for Parishes
8/1	NALC Chief Executive's Bulletin
9/1	Email from a parishioner re sewerage issues
11/1	Email from Ashford Kalc re a new Secretary joining
11/1	Ashford Kalc minutes
12/1	Rural services bulletin
12/1	ABC Leader Briefing Notes for Parishes
12/1	Email re Benenden Neighbourhood Plan
12/1	Email from Southern Water
12/1	Satswana update
12/1	Parish update – new vacinnation sites of The Ridge PCN
12/1	Email from Ashford KALC re JTB
13/1	Nalc Chairman open letter to all councils
13/1	Email from Internal Auditor re advice

- 13/1 ABC email re virtual planning meeting
- 13/1 Scribe Newsletter
- 13/1 Email from parishioner re sewerage issues
- 13/1 Email from KCCC re Bridleway AT168
- 13/1 Email from Cllr Hill re Castletons Oak
- 13/1 Email from KCC re mowing
- 14/1 Email from parishioner re sewerage issue
- 14/1 The Rural Services Network Rural market Town Group Roundup Sprin 2021
- 14/1 Email from Internal Auditor re advice
- 14/1 Urgent Road Closure Lower Denmark Road, Ashford 20/1
- 14/1 Emergency Road Closure Norton Lane, Tenterden 14/1
- 14/1 Email from a parishioner re environmental health issue
- 14/1 ABC Leader Briefing Note for Parishes
- 14/1 NALC Coronavirus Update Local Council elections in May
- 16/1 Email from Bowls club re bank accounts
- 17/1 Email from parishioner re electric car charging
- 17/1 Email from parishioner re fibre broadband
- 18/1 ABC Leader Briefing Note for Parishes
- 18/1 Email from CPRE re star count
- 19/1 The Rural Bulletin
- 19/1 Email from BAA
- 19/1 Email from Cllr Hill re Member's Grant
- 19/1 Emergency Road Closure Wye Road, Hastingleigh 19/1
- 19/1 Overnight Closure Wye Level Crossing, Wye, Ashford 8/2
- 19/1 Temporary Closure Rock Hill Road, Egerton, Ashford 8-10/2
- 20/1 Off-Peak Closure Pilgrims Way, Babourne, Ashford 10/2
- 20/1 Temporaary Closure church Lane, Kenardington, Ashford 10/2
- 20/1 Temporary Closure High Halden Road High Halden 8-9/2
- 20/1 Rural Housing Protocol event
- 20/1 Temporary Closure 0 Warehorn Level Crossing, Warehorne from 14/2
- 20/1 Temporary Road Closure Becet's Level Crossing, Appledore, Tenterden 14/2
- 20/1 Temporary Closure Ongley Lane, Biddenden, Tenterden 8-12/2
- 20/1 Email from ABC re Covid vaccinations help with transport
- 20/1 Urgent Road Closure White Hill, Boughton Aluph 20/1
- 20/1 Newsletter: Beult catchment How Farming is changing
- 21/1 KCC Briefing Environment Update
- 21/1 Holocaust Memorial Day
- 21/1 Rail Technnology magazine
- 21/1 Email re Benenden Neighbourhood Plan
- 22/1 KALC CEO Bulletin
- 22/1 Urget Road Closure Bower Road, Mersham 29/1
- 22/1 Email from ABC re road naming
- 22/1 Email from prospective allotment holder
- 22/1 ABC Covid-19 Ashford Business Update 44
- 22/1 Email from Prism re cctv quotation
- 23/1 Email from prospective allotment holder
- 25/1 Emergency Road Closure Scots Lane, Brabourne 22/1
- 25/1 Email from Cllr Bell re Cheeselands play area
- 25/1 Copy Email from ABC re broken glass in Cheeselands play area

SENT

5/1	Email to parishioner wishing to attend the BPC meeting x 2
6/1	Precept email sent to ABC
6/1	Email to Ashford Kalc re membership of JTB
6/1	Email to KALC re advice
6/1	Email to Cllr Hill re Member's Grant
6/1	Email to KALC re advice
7/1	Email to KALC re Cloud storage
7/1	Email to KALC re advice
8/1	Emil to Cllr Hill's office re Member's Grant
11/1	Email to Ashford KALC re JTB membership
11/1	Email to contractor re invoice
11/1	Email to Cllr Hill's office re responsibility for mowing
12/1	Email to Southern Water
13/1	Email to parishioner re sewerage issues
13/1	Email to Internal Auditor re advice
13/1	Email to prospective allotment holder
14/1	Email to parishioner re Environmental Pollution problem x 2
14/1	Email to parishioner re sewerage issues
15/1	Letter to Damian Green MP re sewerage issues
17/1	Email to parishioner re electric car charging point
18/1	Email to parishioner re fibre broadband in the village
18/1	Email to prospective allotment holder
18/1	Email to chair of BAA
19/1	Email to chair of BAA
19/1	Email to KCC re footpath T168
20/1	Email to Biddenden Transport
22/1	Letter to Friends of John Mayne School re confirmation of grant for tablets
23/1	Email to prospective allotment holder